
Brett M. Forkner, CISEC
Project Environmental Scientist
(303) 962-5538 direct
(303) 253-0169 cell

Brett M. Forkner, CISEC
Project Environmental Scientist
(303) 962-5538 direct
(303) 253-0169 cell

From: Brett Forkner
To: "Arthur Koepsell - DNR"
Subject: RE: Janet 1-05H Groundwater Sundry Notice Doc.# 400596271
Date: Wednesday, April 30, 2014 9:45:44 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Arthur,
 
I agree to the changes.  Please pass the sundry notice for this production well. 
 
In the future I will make sure these Sundry notices are filled out in this manner.
 
Thank you,
 
 

 
From: Arthur Koepsell - DNR [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2014 9:12 AM
To: Brett Forkner

Subject: RE: Janet 1-05H Groundwater Sundry Notice Doc.# 400596271
 
Brett,
 
The sundry should be change to the following:
 

 
And the comment “No water resources located within 1/2 mile of proposed drilling area.” Should be removed.  If you agree to the changes I can make them and pass the form.
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst
 

 
P 303.894.2100 x5148 | F 303.894.2109
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
arthur.koepsell@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc
 
 
 
From: Brett Forkner [mailto:bforkner@ltenv.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2014 4:51 PM
To: 'Arthur Koepsell - DNR'
Subject: RE: Janet 1-05H Groundwater Sundry Notice Doc.# 400596271
 
Arthur,
 
LTE, on behalf of EE3, sent a landowner access letter request dated 6/3/2013 for this water well.  LTE and/or EE3 did not receive any response from the landowner.  The request was
for a different production well which has not been permitted yet (and may not be) which has the same qualifying water well (Receipt # 9118918).
 
If you would like, LTE can send another access letter as it was some time ago and the anticipated start of construction date is a few months out.  Attached is the letter that was mailed
in June, 2013.
 
Please advise.
 
Thank you,
 
 

 
From: Arthur Koepsell - DNR [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2014 2:56 PM
To: bforkner@ltenv.com

Subject: Janet 1-05H Groundwater Sundry Notice Doc.# 400596271
 
Brett,
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/| Request an Exception to Ground Water Sampling Requirements per Statewide Rule 609.c.

1| Number of Water Sources located within one-half (1/2) mile of a proposed Oil and Gas Well, Multi-Well Site, or Dedicated injection Well.

4~ |Number of Water Source Exceptions requested per Rule 609.c.

the

0 Number of Water Sources determined to be unsuitable.  The condition of these Water Sources MUST be documented

comments below or in an attachment.

Number of Water Sources suitable for testing whose owners refused to grant access despite an operator's reasonable good faith efforts to
btain consent to conduct sampling.

The reasonable good faith efforts used to obtain access from the owners of these Water Sources MUST be documented in the
comments below or in an attachment.





There appears to be a water well within ½ mile of the Janet 1-05H.  The water well is permit number  73208, receipt number 9118918 and is located to the west of the Janet 1-05H. 
Please either sample the well or provide documentation explaining why the well will not be sampled.
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst
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arthur.koepsell@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc
 
 
 

mailto:john.doe@state.co.us
http://www.colorado.gov/cogcc

